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Dear Association Secretary
2016 ST MUNGO TROPHY ALLOTMENT COMPETITION
Now it its 73rd year I have the immense pleasure of once again inviting your allotment association to participate in this year's St Mungo Trophy Allotment Competition. I have enclosed a copy of this year’s entry form and as assitance to new secretaries, background information on the St Mungo Trophy competition and a copy of the competition rules.
 As encouragement to new particpants the format additionally considers how long entrants have managed their plot for and this is reflected in the layout of the entry form, a copy of which is enclosed with this letter. 
Entry forms can also be completed on line at https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=17048
from Monday 23rd May 2016

Along with the usual information of name and address of the Allotment Associaiton and entrants information ,association secretaries are requested to complete the additional information which is as follows:

· How many years an entrant has been managing their plot
The  judging criteria remains the same as in previous years with the St Mungo Trophy being awarded to the Best Overall Plot with prizes also for 1st and 2nd runners up.

Entrants outwith the winning and runner up plots  will receive Ceritficates of Commendation at the judges discretion.

This year's finalist entries must be returned to:
Sandy Paterson

Natural Environment Technician(Allotments)
Land and Environmental Services

Glasgow City Council

231 George Street

Glasgow

G1 1RX

no later than Friday 8th July 2016, in order for the independent judging to take place.  The judging is expected to take place on Wednesday 20th July 2016.  The presentation of the trophy will take place at a location and date to be confirmed .

I trust that your association  will continue to show their support of allotments in Glasgow by participating in this venerable event.  Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me using any of the above contact details.
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